
From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 13 March 2015 22:32

To: 'info@broadsuredirect.com'

Subject: Re: Data Protection team

Attachments: Data-Protection-Broadsure. doc To Whom It May Concern:

Could you please forward the attached document to your team that deals with subject access requests under the data 
protection Act 1998

Could you please confirm by return email that this has been done and if there will be a fee needed?
Regards 

Simon Cordell
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